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7" November 2023

Dear Parent/carer,
Key stage 4 revision guides

In order to support your child’s learning, we are pleased to offer you the opportunity to purchase a
number of CGP revision guides at a discounted price only offered to schools.

The material in the guides is presented in a variety of ways which can be used to complement the
teaching in lessons. Students can use these resources to help with retrieval activities or revision.

Should you wish to place an order, please complete the form and make the appropriate online
payment via the KEVI LSG app.

The deadline for ordering the guides is Monday 20" November 2023. Books will be delivered to
school and distributed in due course.

Yours faithfully,

iVM’“

L Verma
Assistant Headteacher (Assessment, Data & Outcomes)

Headteacher: Mrs Kerry Cooney
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